
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
PAY TRANSPARENCY UPDATE: NEW YORK’S 
PAY TRANSPARENCY LAW AND CROSS-
JURISDICTIONAL COMPLIANCE STRATEGIES

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. If you need financial aid to attend 
this webinar, please click here. For New York bar members, this program qualifies for newly 
admitted and experienced attorneys. To request an accommodation for a disability, please email 
accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On September 17, 2023, New York will join 
California, Colorado, and Washington in 
implementing a statewide pay transparency law. 
In anticipation of the effective date, the speakers 
will discuss the nuances of the New York law 
and the latest trends in cross-jurisdictional 
compliance. This webinar will also focus on 
enforcement trends and best practices with an 
eye toward the future as the pay transparency 
landscape continues to evolve.

SPEAKERS 
Michael H. Bell (Denver/Dallas)
Kelly M. Cardin (New York/Stamford)
Nicole S. Mulé (Stamford)
Adam T. Pankratz, Moderator

DATE
Tuesday, September 12, 2023

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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